
CITY OF HERMOSA BEACH 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: October 19, 2004 

To: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning 
Commission 

From: Sol Blumenfeld, Director 
 Ken Robertson, Senior Planner  

Community Development Department 
 
Subject: Conditional Use Permit for Wine Tasting in 

Conjunction with an Existing Off-Sale Wine Market.  

Recommendation 
To continue the project until the November 16, 2004 meeting as requested by the 
applicant. 
 
Background / Analysis 
The applicant is requesting a continuance of the matter to have more time to 
refine and explain the proposal.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


